January 23, 2024

President Joseph R. Biden, Jr.
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, D.C 20500

Re: Support for the Designation of the Medicine Lake Highlands National 
Monument in California

Dear President Biden,

I am writing on behalf of [TRIBE] in support of the proposed designation of the Medicine Lake Highlands National Monument in California. 

The Medicine Lake Highlands, known as Sáttítla, are culturally significant to the Pit River, Modoc, Shasta, Karuk and Wintu peoples of northeastern California, and are a spiritual center for the Pit River and Modoc Tribes who meet there for ceremonies and other important gatherings. 

The Medicine Lake Highlands are an irreplaceable resource, a major source of water for the state of California, an area of singular geological features and home to numerous endangered species, including the bald eagle and the northern spotted owl. The Pit River Tribe is leading the effort to establish a national monument in the Medicine Lake Highlands so that the area will be recognized for its cultural, geographic and ecological value, and its resources and wildlife preserved. 

[TRIBE] supports the establishment of the Medicine Lake Highlands National Monument for the protection and preservation of the profound cultural and natural resources it holds. 

Sincerely, 



CHAIRPERSON
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